

July 7, 2016

The Honorable Ken Kesselus Honorable City Council: Bill Peterson Gary Schiff Kay Garcia McAnally Willie DeLaRosa Deborah Jones

City of Bastrop 1311 Chestnut Street Bastrop, Texas 78602

RE: The City of Bastrop 2017 fiscal year budget requests to the City Council

Dear Honorable Mayor and Esteemed City Councilors:

At this time, the Form Based Code Task Force, is writing to offer our strong support for the allocation of funds, bond funds, or otherwise for the following Projects for the 2017 fiscal year, that will be of direct impact and have a positive effect for some of the issues surrounding the North End, those being:

- i. Comprehensive Drainage Study for the City of Bastrop that includes Gills Branch, and Piney Creek
- ii. Digitally map out the current drainage, sewer, and water utilities
- iii. Capital Improvement Projects (CIP Projects) that would be of a direct benefit to the North End, such as the improvement of Short Jefferson, maintenance the detention ponds in the North End, or the beautification of Jewels Hodges Park

We, the Form Based Code Task Force thank you for your consideration and support in this matter for funds, bond funds, or other monies for projects.

Sincerely,			
	• • •		
Herb Goldsr	nıth		
Form Based	Code Task	Force Commi	ttee Chair

cc: Michael H. Talbot, City Manager Anne Franklin, City Secretary Tracy Board, Finance Director